
Dear praying friends,

I am so thankful for all your prayers and support during my ministry

in Pohnpei. As many of you know I returned to Pennsylvania in

March and married my fiancé on April 25th. The Lord has given us

the opportunity to work together at Servant's Heart Camp this

summer. We are excited about the future and would like to give you

an update about the opportunity that God has opened to us this

August. After getting to know Paul and Sherry Zimmer and being

able to visit them on Yap, God began to lay on our hearts the need

that they expressed for a coworker. God has provided the airfare,

and our departure date is set for August 24, 2015. Nathan's

responsibilities will involve helping with the radio ministry,

construction in the church building, and occasional teaching and

preaching. Hannah will be helping with a brand new Christian

school that will be starting this fall. Together we will minister in the

weekly youth meetings, VBS, summer camps and wherever else

we are needed. 

Please pray for us as we make this transition. There are many

aspects of the ministry and living in Yap that we will be learning as

we get there and settle in. Pray that we will be able to build

relationships quickly and be a blessing to the Zimmers and Faith

Baptist Church.

We want to make it easy for you to see what God is doing in Yap

and stay updated. In the right column you should find links

to different media that we will be using to post updates. If you
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would like a prayer card please contact us. 

 

Nathan and Hannah Fry

We will be ministering at Faith Baptist Church

If you would like to learn more about the ministry on Yap, please watch the Zimmer's recent update video. 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ASPbAWtCe_k
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